








● We had to temporarily close our two hot meals sites.

● We collaborated with the Salvation Army and 
SmokinPyro BBQ to serve more than 9,000 meals at the 
height of pandemic closures.

● Most of our pantries have remained open.



After a pause in services, 
CareLINK returned to 
Davenport and Moline/East 
Moline, as well as continuing to 
operate in Rock Island, 
Bettendorf, and North Scott. 

CareLINK



Winnie’s Place
● Throughout the COVID-19 crisis, we 
have continued to serve new clients.

● We have received grants to cover the 
costs of replacing HVAC units at the  
shelter. 



Winnie’s Wishes Resale Shop

Due to economic factors, we are closing Winnie’s Wishes Resale Shop. We 
are grateful to those who have served this ministry throughout the years. 



Ecumenical Worship
● Part of our mission is to revitalize the Church and 
to celebrate Christian unity. 

● In keeping with our mission, we hosted 
Ecumenical Worship Services in November 2019 
and January 2020.



Thanksgiving Ecumenical Worship Service



Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
Ecumenical Service



Thanksgiving in July



Women in Clergy 2019



Zion Lutheran Meal Site Anniversary



Church Casserole Cook-Off



Chordbusters’ Concert



Holiday Train




